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Congratulations!! 

      You and your partner have won the house round of the 2022/23 Hi-Lo Doubles event.  The 

two of you will be representing your center and the Regina Zone at the Saskatchewan provincial 

round in Esterhazy on March 11th and 12th.     

      As a bowler in this provincial tournament, there are a few responsibilities that must be 

taken care of BEFORE the date of the tournament.  Those items are as follows: 

 

• If you are unable to attend the provincial round of this tournament on the date specified, we ask that you 

please notify your center ASAP and they will make the necessary adjustments to the representing team. 

 

• Pay an assessment fee of $40.  This assessment includes cost for 1 night SHARED hotel (tournaments 

outside of Regina), 1 banquet ticket, and all lineage costs accrued at the bowling center.  Any additional 

costs for any additional guests (accommodations/banquet tickets) or individually occupied rooms will be 

an additional cost.  Please contact your team manager for additional information.  Hotel and banquet 

information TBD 

 

• Purchase a Regina Zone shirt at the reduced cost of $32.50 (additional shirt is $80, if desired).  For this 

tournament, bowlers are required to have 1 zone shirt, as well as black (non denim) pants for tournament 

play. 

 

 

• All bowlers are required to sell (at minimum) 2 booklets of supplied R5PBA raffle tickets as a fundraiser.  

Any additional booklets sold will result in the bowler receiving an additional $20 credit towards any 

current or future R5 costs.  This credit may be used for the assessment of this tournament. 

 

• All bowlers are asked to meet at the Golden Mile Bowling Center on January 22, 2023 between 930am 

and 1130am.   At this meeting, you will be sized for your R5 zone shirt and also given your raffle tickets to 

sell as required.   If you are unable to attend this meeting, please notify team manager for other 

arrangements 

 

• Assessment, shirt payment and remittance of raffle tickets/money is due no later than one week prior to 

the event.  To remit this or for ANY other questions , please contact your team manager. 

 

GOOD LUCK TO ALL OF OUR BOWLERS! 
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